
26th March 2020 

Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I hope you have all had a good week and have been able to access the google classroom 
activities and WhatsApp activities for children in Wrens class.  

Our school remains open for some children and I am grateful that our staff team have all 
pulled together to ensure that for those children attending they have an enjoyable time. 
Like you at home one of their activities has been drawing rainbows.  We have enjoyed 
looking at all of the photos you have sent in of your rainbow pictures at home. For many the 
rainbow is a symbol of hope, I know that we are all hoping this period of uncertainty will 
end soon. Please display your rainbow pictures in windows, they will help to bring a smile to 
people as they pass your house.  

The coronavirus pandemic continues to grow apace, we are all working to balance our many 
responsibilities to our families, our work and our communities.  As a school community we 
are keen to support as much as we are able to and I know you will want to help too. We 
heard this week that the Food Bank is closing. We know that this is an invaluable help for 
many of our families. We are still going to try to continue to provide food for those families 
and are now taking donations of food, we will have a box outside the school office 
(Mondays-Fridays) for people to leave donations and we will distribute food on Mondays.  

Thank you to all of you who have been supporting children with Google Classroom and 
virtual learning. Teachers have received lots of great feedback and we can see that most 
children have engaged with their home learning. Do contact school if you are having 
difficulties accessing the activities. Teachers and children have been able to communicate 
with each other about their learning, I am sure this will prove to be an invaluable way to 
stay connected over the coming weeks. As we all know having a routine to follow is 
important for children and I know that lots of you have tried to build this into your first 
week at home. We have seen photos of children making their own work area and naming 
their own “home school”, please continue to send photos in, we will try and publish as 
many as we can on our school website.   

Each week we will have staff in school so please do ring if we can be of help or if you would 
like to talk. Staff working at home will be responding to children as they return work to their 
teachers as well as continuing to plan  and set new learning activities. 

 Keep safe and well.  

Deborah Nind 
Headteacher  



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



      

 


